
EDITORIAL NOTES 

In this issue of the Dalhousie Review are tributes to valued members of 
the Dalhousie University community, both of whom were associated with 
the Review, R. L. Raymond and J. F. Graham. 

Dick Raymond, a member of the Dalhousie Department of English, for 
many years was Associate Editor of the Review from 1971 to 1979, when 
Allan Bevan was Editor. His special responsibility was for the poetry we 
published during those years. 

John Graham was McCulloch Professor of Economics at Dalhousie. He 
was a sometime contributor to the Review, and also assisted us as a 
referee of articles that fell within his expertise. 

As is clear from the tributes by Rowland Smith, to Dick, and by Alasdair 
Sinclair and John Cameron, to John, each man inspired widespread 
friendship and affection. We at the Review will miss them both. 

* * * * * * 

We have recently heard from the Social Sciences and Humanities 
Research Council of Canada (SSHRCC) that the Dalhousie Review has 
received a further grant in aid of publication for the period 1992-95. We 
are very grateful to the Council for its support, which, with the assistance 
of Dalhousie University, will enable us to maintain one of Canada's most 
distinguished scholarly and literary journals. The Council's report 
encourages us to increase the number of individual subscribers. Subscrip­
tion information can be found inside the back cover; if you are not a 
subscriber, we look forward to hearing from you! 

A. A. 


